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Restricted access to parts of the  

Alpine National Park - March and April 2021 
Parks Victoria will be undertaking an aerial shooting program, 
targeting deer and feral animals, in parts of the Alpine National Park 
from 1st to 4th March 2021 and from 19th to 23rd April 2021. 

The aerial shooting area will be closed to all visitors and vehicles 
during these times to ensure the safety of the public. 

For further information, contact 13 1963 or visit parks.vic.gov.au 

Note: no shooting will occur 
within 100m of any private 
property or public roads 
adjacent to the aerial shooting 
area. 

The Dargo High Plains 
Road, the Dinner Plain 
Track and Blue Rag Range 
Track will remain open. 

The Australian Alps Walking Track,  
the Brabralung Trail, from Mt Hotham 
to Dinner Plain, and Carmichael Falls 
will remain open. 


